Barber, Candice

From: Diane McCoy - DNR <diane.mccoy@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 11:03 AM

To: Caravaggio, Alexander

Cc: Barber, Candice; Light, Cheryl; Thomas, Jennifer

Subject: Re: Change to Safety Prep: HEIT, ANTONE C UNIT 2 API#05-123-10846

CAUTION: This message originated from a source external to Anadarko. Do not click on any links or open attachments unless you recognize or have verified the sender and trust
the content. Report suspicious email to ITSecurity@anadarko.com.

No objections to the changes. Please submit all logs with the Form 5.

Thanks,

Diane McCoy

Engineer
COLORADO
Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
303.894.2100 x5114

Diane.McCoy(@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogec

On Fri, Jul 7, 2017 at 8:43 AM, Caravaggio, Alexander <Alexander.Caravaggio@anadarko.com> wrote:

Good morning Diane,

This well had unconfirmed cement on the backside. The attached CBL shows cement from 8222 up to a top of about 2900°. I would like to ask to
cancel our original plan to perform a Sussex squeeze since we already have isolation over that zone.



We will still perform the Fox Hills squeeze to mitigate bradenhead pressure, and will run another log to confirm placement after the job.

Thank you,

Alex Caravaggio

Field Engineer

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
501 N. Division Blvd.

Platteville, CO 80651

213-880-8119

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




